
14 September 2022 

Parentmail Payment Problems 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We have been made aware of some issues regarding paying for dinners and 

snacks on parentmail. We are currently working on the issues raised and are 

looking to resolve ASAP. 

Thank you for bearing with us. 

Regards 

The School Office 

 


